
NO VISITORS ALLOWED
due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Family, Caregivers, Volunteers, and all 
Nonessential Personnel:

DO NOT ENTER

While visitor restrictions may be difficult for residents and families, it is an 
important temporary measure for their protection. Help us reduce the risk 
of Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) spread in nursing homes. We know these 
are challenging circumstances. We appreciate your patience as we do our 

best to care for each resident and keep you updated.

For further information, please contact us at:

Help keep our residents safe!

All visits are restricted 
temporarily until further 
notice. This is direct guidance 
from Centers for Medicare & 
Medicaid (CMS) and Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC). 
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